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s c h e d u l e  a n d  p l e a s e  b e  s u r e  t o  b e

o n  t i m e ,  d r e s s e d  a n d  r e a d y  t o  g o !

VARSITY CROSS COUNTRY
Alex Pinckney completed his Freshman Cross Country season with a very gritty

performance at the Semi-State Meet.  About 15 seconds into the race, Alex was tripped,

but got right back up and raced with grit and determination for the rest of the 5K race.  At

this level, the fall was difficult to overcome, but Alex maintained his position throughout. 

 However, he found difficult to move to the front of the pack in such a competitive race. 

 Alex finished in 75th place, with a time of 17:06.  He was also the 5th freshman to cross

the finish line.  Alex had a terrific season, including the great honor of racing at Semi-State.  

The future is very bright for this young man!

ANNOUNCEMENTS

-WINTER SPORTS SEASON-
With the winter sports season upon us, and as we prepare for what lies ahead, our department

reflects on the many things we've encountered through the fall sports season.  The thing that

pops to top of mind for us is the flexibility, patience and understanding of our athletes, coaches

and families as we faced new and unusual challenges.  Our top priority throughout the fall was

"to do our part so the kids could play" and Warrior Nation did a great job of joining us in these

efforts.  Between masks, temperature taking, fan limitations and social distancing, we

appreciated the way our community embraced these areas to help us keep our athletes

competing and fans in the stands to support them.

As we move into the winter season, we ask that you once again join us in the effort "to do your
part so the kids can play!"  While we don't know what tomorrow holds, we are thankful for your

flexibility and understanding as we do our very best to charter some unknown waters.  

Thank you for your support, encouragement and continued Warrior Pride!  We LOVE seeing

our athletes compete, practice and bond as a team.  Nothing brings us more joy in seeing our

athletes also be an example of Christ's love to others, both inside and outside  of Warrior

Nation!  Whether it's post-game prayers, or just the light and testimony of how our athletes

and parents carry themselves throughout competition, and in light of the things they are asked

to do in order to "Do our part so the kids can play!"  

Keep up the good work Warrior Nation!  We look forward to seeing you in action on the

hardwood and range this winter!


